
Office Depot Weather Update 

Office Depot wanted to let you know there will be delays this week with deliveries as most 
items are coming from their warehouse in Kent WA.  They have close to a foot in areas and are 

expected to have another foot or so by Wednesday.  Please let our account rep. know if you 
need her to check on an order, but please be aware of weather delays throughout this week.   

LeAnn Pytel 
541-913-3889 

leann.pytel@officedepot.com 
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